
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
7th September 2021  

 
Swimming  

 

5A will be starting swimming lessons on Friday 10th September 2021 
  

Class 5A children will be having swimming lessons on Friday afternoons, beginning Friday 10th 
September 2021. The children will be walking to Clarendon Swimming Baths, therefore it is 
important that they have a waterproof coat.  

 
Swimming is an important part of the curriculum and all children should attend the lessons unless 
they have a medical note from their doctor. 

 
Children need the following kit to go swimming: 

 
Girls 
A one piece bathing suit 
Towel 
A swimming hat 
 
Boys 
Swim shorts or trunks that are above the knee 
Towel 
A swimming hat 
 
If you wish for your child to wear goggles they must bring in a separate permission letter to hand 
to the swimming teacher to enable them to wear them. 
 
There is a risk assessment on our Website provided by Clarendon Baths. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
 
 

K. Lyons 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


